
March 16, 2020 
 
MAYFIELD CITY SCHOOLS: OUR PLAN TO HELP SERVE STUDENTS  
WHO ARE ELIGIBLE FOR FREE & REDUCED ASSISTANCE  
 
Dear Mayfield Families, 
I have said so many times over the last week, we are working  in unprecedented times as a 
result of the impact of the coronavirus.  
Decisions can change hour-by-hour and day-by-day. 
The virus is affecting the way we teach, learn, serve and care for students. 
The Ohio Department of Education requires that we provide free and reduced lunch to all of 
our enrolled students who qualify for this assistance. 
Eligible families MUST COMPLETE the following online Google form to help us prepare for the 
distribution for our Mayfield City School  
District families:  https://forms.gle/YTFMJsN59e7sdcBx6 
 
Mayfield City Schools will provide the following:  
Wednesday, March 18, 2020 and Friday March  20, 2020 - Lunch and snack will be provided to 
all eligible enrolled  students from 11 a.m. to 1p.m.        
Distributions will take place at: 
Lander Elementary, 1714 Lander Road, Mayfield Heights  
Mayfield Middle School, 1123 SOM Center Road, Mayfield Heights  
A drive-by “grab and go” and a walk-up “grab and go” distribution will be set up at thes 
locations only. 
 
*I would like to publicly thank and recognize LaVera Party Center & Catering for donating 1,000 
French toast sticks, 800 small boxes of cereal and 650 apples to Mayfield City Schools to help us 
serve our students in need. 
A distribution schedule and further information be will be determined, beginning March 30, 
2020. 
 
We are in this together and together we will do our best to provide for our students during this 
crisis. Please continue to adhere to the recommendations of our national, state and 
local  health officials and leaders -  wash your hands and do your best to practice social 
distancing.  
If you are ill or think you may be, please stay home. 
More information about how Mayfield City Schools is addressing this crisis can  
be found on our website Mayfield CitySchools Coronavirus Information and Resources. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Keith Kelly, Superintendent 
Mayfield City Schools 

 
Mayfield City Schools - Every Student. Every Day.  
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